
 
 

 
 
 
To:  Planning Commission 
 
From:  Loren Gordon, AICP, City Planner  
 
Date:  Oct. 28, 2021 
 
Subject: Change Memo for the Oct. 28 Planning Commission Agenda 
 
 
 
ITEM 8A – 5724 Seven Oaks Ct. 
 
The attached comments were received after publication of the commission’s packet. 
 
 



From: Julie.Lovestrand
To: Pam Kosanke; Drew Ingvalson
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] 5724 Seven Oaks Ct. Neighbor Support
Date: Thursday, October 28, 2021 4:17:10 PM

Thanks for connecting us Pam.
 
Drew,
 
My husband Eric and I are new to the neighborhood in Seven Oaks Court and live next door to the
backyard project in question.   We were surprised to hear that there was a concern over the current
structure/back yard as is stands today.  I wanted to share that we do not have any issues/concerns
or questions about how it appears now.  From my point of view,  I was really impressed with the
workmanship and how beautiful the area looks.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or need further information.  My direct cell is 

.
 
Thank you,
 
Julie & Eric Lovestrand    
5746 Seven Oaks Ct
 

Julie Lovestrand

 
From: Pam Kosanke < > 
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 3:57 PM
To: Drew Ingvalson <dingvalson@minnetonkamn.gov>; Julie.Lovestrand
< >
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 5724 Seven Oaks Ct. Neighbor Support
 
Hi Julie!
 
Can you please share some of your sentiments with Drew at the city of Minnetonka about your
comfort with our backyard project as our new neighbors?
 
Thanks!!
Pam




